St. Joseph’s CCW Minutes
Date: 05/16/2017

Time: 6:30pm

Opening prayer: Our Lady of Good Counsel
Pledge of Allegiance

Roll call: members signed attendance sheet.

Secretary’s report and correspondence:
Jean read minutes. Approved

Treasurers report:

Checking. $3,264.57. 95 memberships paid to date

Sunshine chair report:

Joan Poettgen. Sympathy 1 Get well 2 Birthday 0 Anniversary0 Baptism 0
ARtar care for the month. Vvolunteers needed. Jean will do this weekend.

New Members

Cassandra Paulson and Erin Roesch. Melanie will send welcome note from CCW

Old Business:

Thank you to all who helped or came to our May Tea. It was a great success.

MDCCW convention update by Meg. An announcement will be coming in this weeks bulletin.
Meg will have registration forms if you are interested in attending.

CCW will host the donut Sunday on May 21%. Nancy volunteered to help, still need others. Let
Melanie know if vou can help.

The marriage prep weekend will be held at St. Joseph’s on September 30™. We will need to
prepare breakfast, lunch , and a snack.

Melanie sent a signup around with the details for the Fireside trip. We are planning on going to
the 1:15 Sunday August 6™ show of The Church Basement Ladies. We will need at least 15 to
sign up to get the discount price. Sign ups will also be around the church. More info on times,
when we get the attendance count.

Melanie will award our scholarship at the May 26 th Baccalaureate mass..

The Rose sale went very well. We sent a check to Wis Right to Life for $534.00. Thank you to

all who worked or donated. We will plan on ordering the same amount of 200 next year, but
more colored and less red roses.

New Business.

Future projects for summer and fall are the back to school backpacks in JULY/August, and

A bake sale, proceeds going to the Vocation Purse Club.

It was decided that the current officers will continue for one more year. Melanie, President,
Meg, treasurer, and Jean, secretary.

Next meeting: Tuesday August 22™. A week later because of the holy day.

Respectfully submitted, Jean Hammer, sec.



